




Mr Dick reported that the Board meet monthly and regularly review the 
accounts. This season the Association had budgeted for a deficit, but this was 
reviewed to ensure the figure broke even. It is now predicted there will be a 
£19.5k surplus, mainly due to saving in staff costs. The accounts would be 
audited in August and placed on the website on or before 1st November 2013. 

There were no questions and Mr Lewis thanked Mr Dick for his report. 

7. Appointment of the Association Auditors

Williams & Co was duly appointed for 2013-2014.

8. Proposed changes to Articles

Mr Lewis advised that the booklet circulated contained a revIsIon of the
Articles and Rules as required by the Companies Act 2006. These had been
endorsed by Management Committees but required approval at the Annual
General Meeting.

Acceptance was agreed on a show of hands.

9. Announcement of the appointment of any Life Vice-Presidents,
Honorary Members and Vice Presidents.

There were no nominations

10. Notification of changes to County Cup Rules for season 2013-14

These had been circulated for information. Mr M Jermey outlined that they
have been rewritten as 'Adult' and 'Youth' rules to make it easier to
understand.

11 Any other relevant business as admitted by the Chairman

There was no other business

12. Closure

The meeting closed at 7.56pm


